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 27th August 2017  

 

 3rd September 2017 

 
Leader Rev David Russell Rev David Russell 

Music Rosemary Akesson Elisabeth Prosser 

Duty Elder Shirley McLennan Paul Dawson 

Stewards Royce & Joan Lovett Keith Akesson 

Paul Dawson 

Reader Stuart Edwards Diane Holka 

Pastoral Prayer Shirley McLennan  Shirley McLennan 

Audrey Crutchfield 

Morning Tea  Rae & Fred Stove Wendy & Bob Ross 

Flowers & 

Cleaning 

 Rae & Fred Stove Wendy & Bob Ross 

Projection  Wendy Ross Ailsa Liffman 

Lectionary Exodus 1: 8-2:10 

Romans 12: 1-8 

Matthew 16:3-20 

Exodus 3:1-15 

Romans 12:9-21 

Matthew 16:21-28 

 

  

1st Monday/month: 1.30pm Fellowship Group – contact Joan Lovett/Corinne 

Nicolson                    

Wednesday: 10:30am. Weekly Prayer Meeting in the Imlay House Chapel 

1st Saturday/month:  2:00pm Holy Communion – Imlay House 

3rd Sunday/month: Holy Communion - 10am and at Wyndham – 2:30pm. 

1st, 2nd, 4th, & 5th Sunday/month: Morning Worship - 10am 

Tura Beach Op Shop: Monday to Friday 9:00am – 4:30pm 

 

Friday is Rev David’s weekly ‘day off’. Please respect David’s privacy by 

keeping calls to emergency only and by not organising meetings or activities 

where David is required, on this day. 

 

Birthdays this week:  

          28th – Bruce Cameron 

          29th – Jock Carter 

          31st Wallis Lenehan 

 Morning Worship: Roster 

Regular Activities 



Please note that Rev David will be away on the 

Presbytery Retreat from after the service today 

until Wednesday, and will therefore be unavailable 

during that time. 

 

Timor-Leste coffee is available in the hall. $4 from the sale of each packet 

goes towards education of children on Timor-Leste. 

 

A big thank you to all those who contributed towards the 

provision of lunch for the family and friends at Dulcie’s 

funeral on Tuesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

As our regular pewslip editors will be away, could you let Jeff know if you are 

able to volunteer to produce the pewslip on the 3rd September. We may need 

to go without a pewslip on this Sunday. 

 

The September roster is now available from the front desk. 

Could our volunteers please indicate on the list on the 

noticeboard, any dates you are aware of that you will be away 

during October, so that the next roster can be produced. 

 

The Sapphire Community Pantry will open for business in Bega on Thursday 

28th September, from 11am to 2pm, in the Salvation Army store in Gipps St. 

It is operated under the auspices of the Southern Women’s Group, a not-for-

profit, non-denominational, social enterprise, and will offer many grocery 

items, including bread, fruit and vegetables at low prices or for free. See the 

flyer on the noticeboard. 

 

Please forward any items for inclusion in the pewslip to editor Tony at 

olinskyt@bigpond.com or on 64954217 

Future Diary Dates: 

 31st August 12-2pm Meeting with Uniting to communicate regarding 

community programs. All welcome. 

 21st Sep – Church Council meeting – 7:00pm 

 21st Oct - An Ecumenical Workshop on Mental Health Unwrapped 

with Mental Health and Spirituality will be held from 12:30 to 4:30pm 

at St. Luke’s Church, Wolumla. See notice board for details 

 29th Oct – Fifth Sunday Luncheon after the service 
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